TOWN OF MIAMI LAKES, FLORIDA

ANNEXATION WORKSHOP MEETING
MINUTES

May 1, 2001
Barbara Goleman Highschool

The meeting was called to order Tuesday, May 1, 2001 by Mayor Wayne Slaton at 7:30 p.m.

In addition to the Mayor, the following Council members were present at roll call: Vice Mayor
Roberto Alonso, Councilwoman Mary Collins, Councilman Michael Pizzi, Councilwoman
Nancy Simon, and Councilman Peter Thomson. Staff members present were Interim Town
Manager Merrett Stierheim; Acting Town Attorney Allison Bieler, and Interim Administrative
Coordinator Angela Garrison. Councilman Meador was not in attendance at the meeting due to
a conflict of interest with respect to the subject matter.

Council members heard input from the residents regarding the land West of I-75 as to whether or
not there was support for annexation of the land. Members of the Miami-Dade County Planning
Department made presentations delineating the area in question. No action was taken by the
Council.

The Mayor adjourned the meeting at 10:32 p.m.

Approved this 12th day of June, 2001

attest.

Beatris M. Arguelles, Interim Town Clerk
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